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 Mr and Mrs 

Dubois

OBJ2015/3683/P 26/08/2015  12:32:25 We object to the unacceptable level of noise which this will create for our residential development. It 

will impinge upon the quiet enjoyment of our private balconies and will also restrict when we can have 

our windows open in the summer, for the necessary ventilation of our flats. Please keep us informed 

and notify us of the committee date.

Flat 8

The Yard

24 Warner Street

London

EC1R 5EX
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